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Acknowledgement

This is to acknowledge and thank Dr. Stephan Hoellwerth for his participation in
the 2007 season of the Austrian American Mozart Academy.

Dr. Hoellwerth conducted our production of the operetta Die Fledermans by Johann
Straul3.

In addition to conducting the performances in the Kapitalsaal in Salzburg, he also
coached the singers musically and on German diction . We were pleased with the
response of the singers and the orchestra and thank Dr. Hoellwerth wholeheartedly
for his contribution.
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